
The Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC) announced on May 7th the delay of 
collection of 2019 EEO-1 Component Data until 2021 due to the coronavirus disease.  The EEOC 
expects to collect the 2019 EEO-1 and 2020 EEO-1 data in March 2021.  The EEOC will notify entities 
of the exact date the surveys are open.   

As a reminder under federal law, private employers with 100 or more employees and federal 
contractors with at least 50 employees and a contract of $50,000 or more with the federal government 
generally must file the EE)-1 report annually.

Click here to access the EEOC information on the EEO-1 Survey.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions.
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